SEI COPY
LLOY DS RKEGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

2nd August,1961

Dear Sirs,
"CHARGTE"
With reference to my letter of the 18th May
it is noted from the Shipping Papers that the vessel
arrived at your port on the 23rd of July,
I shall be glad if you will confirm for the

information of the Committee, by return if possible
that the ship is now to be broken up at Hong Kong.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Sﬁrveyorl.

Lloyd's Register
7 Foundation

003056 (03664-- 0293




